
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Student,  
 
Welcome to Preston College, we are really pleased that you have taken the decision to study with us 
this year. 
 
As a College, we take great pride in supporting our learners to not only achieve their qualification 
goals, but to do so in a way which helps them to prepare effectively for that crucial next step, whether 
that be University, employment or an apprenticeship. 
 
Our teaching and support staff are highly qualified, and motivated to ensure that every individual is 
supported in fulfilling their potential whilst on programme at the college. They will be innovative and 
engaging in supporting the development of your knowledge and skills, and will ensure that they 
provide a rich mix of learning activities designed to stretch and challenge, whilst also being enjoyable. 
 
Outside of the classroom, we have many people who can support you in progressing and achieving at 
the College. We have dedicated Careers, Welfare and Learning Support staff who will work with you 
individually as required, whilst your Student Manager will be there to help and guide you every step 
of the way. 
 
Our campus has some exceptional facilities designed to provide a fabulous learning experience, and 
your college timetable will contain an inspirational range of activities. Our aim is to transform lives 
through education, and you will see this in action whilst you are studying with us. 
 
Thank you for choosing to become a member of our fantastic College community, we very much look 
forward to supporting you throughout your time at Preston College and wish you every success for 
the year ahead. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 
Simon Nixon 
Principal & Chief Executive 
Preston College  


